
 

 

 

DATE: June 21, 2023 

TO:  Human Services Commission Members  

FROM: Christy Stangland, Acting Human Services Manager 
Parks & Community Services 

 

SUBJECT: Human Services Needs Update Listening Session 

 
Background 
 
The City of Bellevue publishes the Human Services Needs Update at the beginning of each two-
year funding cycle.  Since 1989, this report has offered a summary of human services trends, 
needs and gaps in the community. The most recent Human Services Needs Update can be 
referenced on the city’s website: https://bellevuewa.gov/city-
government/departments/parks/community-services/human-services/human-services-needs-
update 
 
Commissioners will participate in a listening session where they will provide feedback regarding 
elements they would like included in the report, including areas needing additional focus.  
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